
 

 

 

Tuesday 10th January 2017 
 

 

Home learning project: Due Monday 27th February 2017 

 

As part of our Iron Man topic we would like the children to make a junk model of a robot for 
their home learning project. These will be displayed in the classroom so therefore please 
ensure that they are no bigger than a metre. We welcome creativity; perhaps your robot 
could have moving parts or flashing eyes even? The finished robot should reflect the length 
of time given to the project. They will be displayed in the school and we want the children to 
be proud of their designs. You will be able to view all of the models on  
Wednesday 1st March.  

The children will be bringing home their designs which they will have completed at school. 
The designs will be sent home on Friday 20th January. There are no restrictions to what 
they can make however we would like to reassure you that we are not expecting you to go 
out and purchase any of the materials, instead please recycle anything that you have at 
home.  Eg boxes, toilet rolls and cereal packets.  
We hope you enjoy the project and in particular working with your child to produce 
something wonderful! 

The Year Three Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


